
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
There will be a change to the term dates to account for the additional bank holiday for the Queens 
jubilee. 
 
To commemorate the Queens Platinum Jubilee was an additional bank holiday on Friday 3rd June 
2022. 
 
The DFE have amended the education (school day and School year) regulations to reduce the 2021/22 
school year for schools by one day to account for this bank holiday. This reduces the number pupil 
contact days from 190 to 189. 
 
As June 3rd fell during the Summer half term, we are required to amend our published term dates to 
identify another holiday day elsewhere in the year. 
 
Therefore, the Summer term will now finish on Tuesday 19th July 2022 at 1pm not Wednesday the 
20th July as originally published. 
 
Please continue to stay safe and well and thank you for your continuing support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Sarah Kinnaird 
Headteacher  
Riverside Primary School  
 
 

 


